RESOLUTION NO. 81

WHEREAS it is the desire of the Aurora City Council to purchase enough badges, patches and brass for the reserve police officers;

WHEREAS, there was not sufficient funds appropriated in Police Fund Materials and Services to accomplish this;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT:

The amount of \$500 be transferred from Police Fund Personal Services to Police Fund Materials and Services.

ADOPTED by the Aurora City Council at a regular meeting thereof on Monday, March 9, 1981.

Rod Yoder- Acting Mayor

ATTEST:

Kathryn L/. Teskey-City Recorder